


From: Hilary Saunders
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Fernleigh windows
Date: 22 December 2017 13:33:57
Attachments: ATT00001.txt

ATT00002.txt
ATT00003.txt
ATT00004.txt
ATT00005.txt

 

-----Original Message-----
From: jane Thomas [
Sent: 22 December 2017 13:26
To: Hilary Saunders

Subject: Fernleigh windows

Hello Hilary,
Thank you for looking in to this for us.
Please see the photos below. Because the scaffolding is still up (we’re waiting for it to be removed which
hopefully should be any day soon) it’s not easy to see the overall look. I’ve sent 2 additional photos one which
shows how the windows are set behind the stone mullions so we continue to see the beauty of these, the other
shows our neighbours house too so it’s clear to see the uPVC windows he currently has in place.
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Many thanks and I hope you have a lovely Christmas 



Jane Thomas



Sent from my iPhone

e.hardie
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